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I find it hard to believe that anyone would even consider this ridiculous plan regarding this new road.
Stonehenge is unique, it is an introduction to another world from which we have developed &  progressed. At
least, I thought we had progressed!
Now it seems we are just very destructive. This amazing construction, the way it came about, the feat of moving
the stones to their present position, all to be degraded by the construction of this ‘new road, -for what purpose!
Surely it is time to reconsider, to take a new look at what is proposed, why, & think very carefully about what it
is we are doing! 
History will be lost, future generations will not thank us for this destruction.

Yours hopefully,
Sheila Brookes
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